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Comments Received :

No changes need to be made to the FAFSA application with respect to gender, sex, race, ethnicity, or other questions
requesting demographic information from the applicant. The government should continue to use the information in which the
applicant is determined by biological assignment (be that gender or race) and not information based on conjecture, transitory
perceptions, and/or other non-biological assignment.



